## Staff Competency Survey on Learning Disabilities and Autism



Oliver McGowan Mandatory Training is the new nationally prescribed training on learning disability and autism. All health and social care staff are required to complete this training as we believe it can support a fundamental change in experience and outcomes for people with a learning disability and autistic people, when using health and care services.

As Hampshire and Isle of Wight progress through the roll out of the Oliver McGowan Mandatory Training it is important to continually track the impact the training is having on our staff members. We would be most grateful if you could continue to support us by completing this short questionnaire as we move forward. It should take no longer than 3 minutes to complete. We will be sending this survey out on a six monthly basis to monitor shifts in skills and knowledge development.

We will also be running a service user survey in parallel to this staff survey to monitor change from the perspective of our patients and service users

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY

